
One of the items in the newest GoServicePro release (1/18/17) will be a notification when a technician 

attempts to remove a high level part.  The notification will look like this: 

 

 

If you receive this notification, please review the part number on the part being sent in and enter exactly 

how it appears into the Part No box.  To review the complete removal process, click on this video link.  

http://www.daktronics.com/en-us/video-gallery/GoServicePro-Remove-a-Part-Update-Serial-Number

